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Stolen Valor Act discussed at Rawlings Library 

Pueblo, Colo. — Pamla Sterner will speak about the Stolen Valor Act, how a policy 

analysis paper and media coverage helped shape the law and get it passed. This 

presentation will take place on Tuesday, Aug. 12 at 7 p.m. at the Rawlings Library, 100 

E. Abriendo Ave., on the fourth floor in the InfoZone. 

   The discussion will include information on why the law was needed (citing multiple 

cases of military imposters), the need to develop a centralized database to honor true 

veterans, the Supreme Court case where it was ruled that the Stolen Valor Act was 

unconstitutional, the new law signed by President Obama and what changed with that 

law. 

     The InfoZone News Museum is a division of the Pueblo City-County Library District. 

All events are free and open to the public. The museum's mission is to provide broader 

knowledge of news and information. The museum focuses on journalism, the First 

Amendment, historic news and current events. For more information about the InfoZone 

News Museum and its events, please call (719) 562-5604. 

###### 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

100 E. Abriendo Ave. 

Pueblo, CO 81004 

(719) 562-5600 

Fax (719) 562-5610 

 

www.pueblolibrary.org 

 

Barkman Library 

Lamb Library 

Library @ the Y 

Pueblo West  Library 

Rawlings Library 

 

Satellite libraries: 

Avondale Elementary 

Beulah School 

Craver Middle School 

Risley Middle School 

Rye Elementary 

 

mailto:charlene.simms@pueblolibrary.org
mailto:midori.clark@pueblolibrary.org

